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Northeast Regional Office
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Denver, CO 80216
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June 1, 2015

Jeff Annable

Bayswater Exploration & Production LLC
730 17" Street, Suite 610

Denver, CO 80202

RE: Wildlife Comment, “Cartson 15-D Pad”, Document No. 400839059

Dear Mr. Annable:

Colorado Parks and Wildlife has been notified that your application for the above mentioned
Form 2a that oil and gas facilities will be located in a sensitive wildlife habitat area. Oil and
gas facilities from the Carlson 15-D Pad will be located in the NE4NE4 of Section 15, T5N,
R65W, Weld County. A wildlife consult with Colorado Parks and Wildlife was triggered due to
the intersection of a 0.5 mile buffer zone around a mapped bald eagle nest in adjoining
Section 14, Our local field staff has visited the proposed site and has confirmed that the
mapped nest has been destroyed and that there are no sensitive wildlife issues that would
prompt the need for a wildlife recommendation.

Thank you again for your attention to this matter. We appreciate Bayswater Exploration and
Production LLC’s interest in protecting sensitive wildlife habitat. Please contact me at 970-
472-4315 or Tom Schreiner at 303-291-7327 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Wty ek

Mark Leslie
Area Wildlife Manager

Cc: T. Kroening, M. Leslie, B. Muller, M. Sherman, T. Schreiner
Doug Andrews, COGCC (doug.andrews@state.co.us)
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